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I urge the New Mexico Environment Department to forbid any further expansions for the Waste
Isolation Pilot Plant. New Mexicans do not want an expansion of WIPP's operations, especially not
another plutonium pit, and are demanding a firm closure date and reinforcements for the expansion
limits baked into WIPP's permit instead. Thank you. 

This message was sent as part of a public environmental justice/Indigenous and First Nations rights
campaign by Tewa Women United. I am not affiliated or employed with this organization, simply
participating as an individual advocate.


